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Date: November 4, 2024 
 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be Closed for  
Veterans Day Holiday 

 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices will be closed 
Saturday, November 9, 2024, and Monday, November 11, 2024, in 
honor of Veterans Day. Our offices will re-open for business on 
Tuesday, November 12, 2024, at 8:30 AM. 
 
“On behalf of the Pasco Tax Collector’s Offices we want to 
recognize all who have served this great nation by putting on the 
uniform of the U.S. Armed Services” comments Tax Collector Mike 
Fasano.  “We thank our own staff members and all others in our 
community who have put our country first, ensuring our military is 
the best in the world.” 
 
For more information, please feel free to call our centralized call 
center at (727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or (352) 521-4338. 
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